
 
 

 Special Meeting 
Minutes  

March 30, 2015  
 

The Advisory Committee on Pedorthics of the Board of Medical Licensure and 
Supervision held a Special Meeting on March 30, 2015, at 3:30 p.m., in accordance with the 
Open Meeting Act.  The meeting was held at the office of the Board, 101 N.E. 51st Street, 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. Advance notice of this Special Meeting was transmitted to the 
Oklahoma Secretary of State on February 25, 2015, and posted on the Board's website on March 
23, 2015. The notice and agenda were posted in prominent public view on the front doors of the 
Oklahoma Board of Medical Licensure and Supervision building located at 101 NE 51st St., 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, on March 27, 2015 at 8:45 a.m.  
 

Members present were:  

Trent Wallace, DPM, Chairman 
Robert Hewett, L.Ped., Vice-Chairman 
John Shero, L.Ped. 
Mr. Todd Price 

 
Others present included: 
 

Barbara Smith, Executive Secretary   
Robyn Hall, Director of Licensing   
Tiffany Wythe, Assistant Attorney General 
Harlon Compton, LPed, LO 

 
Having noted a quorum, Dr. Wallace called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m.  Upon 

review of the Minutes, Mr. Shero moved to approve the Minutes as written.  Mr. Hewett 
seconded the motion and the vote was unanimous in the affirmative.  

 

Next Mr. Shero moved to re-nominate Dr. Wallace to serve as Chairman and Mr. Hewett 
to serve as Vice-Chairman for the Committee.  Mr. Price seconded the motion and the vote was 
unanimous in the affirmative.   

 The applications of SETH K. DEMUTH and NORA ANGELICA MARQUEZ for 
Pedorthic licensure were reviewed. Mr. Shero moved to recommend approval pending 
completion of the applications. Mr. Hewett seconded the motion and the vote was unanimous in 
the affirmative.  
 

There being no further business, Dr. Wallace moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Shero 
seconded the motion and the vote was unanimous in the affirmative.   


